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■    Squad #2 looks to be in proper working condition now after the 4 visits to Kunes. 
■    The chief stripped the police equipment from the Crown Vic and it was sold to Frank Sauter.
■    No word on the delivery of the new squad yet. 

■    We have moved the PD’s office to the Fire Dept. and are adjusting the best we can. 

■    Matthew Davis is doing well at the Academy and continues to score high marks in his class. 
       Matthew is continuing to do rid- a-longs with our department on his spare time on 

       weekends. 
■     Officer Bullock has completed his Firearms/Rifle Instructor Course last week and is now a 

       certified instructor for our department. 
■    The Agency had 459 Calls for Service in the month of February (to March 3rd).  

■    I will be attending a Peer Group training class next week. The class will be taught by a 
      specialist from the Racine area. After the training, all the municipal/city police 
      officers/Deputies in the county will have access to fellow offices for guidance and assistance 
      for help for everyday challenges on or off the job. The Walworth County Chief of Police 
      Association has endorsed this program, as well as funded its initial training. 
■   Training:   Chief:  Peer Support Group Training.                         
                          Apker:  Less Than Lethal Instructor 
                 

     .   
■   Vehicle Mileage:     SUV 1            (2017)          74,422     Miles       
                         SUV 2           (2014)         109,652    Miles

■   Social Media:        Facebook: 3,079   “Followers (up 66)
